
Dear Senior Managers

On behalf of all Coventry 
Looked after Children

We like it when you...

www.coventry.gov.uk

consider children and 
young people’s views 
within your decision 
making

ensure your social workers 
and other staff are taking into 
account children and young 
people’s wishes and feelings

are prompt and act  
appropriately when we 
raise concerns

check services are
providing the care and 
support we need

involve us in the 
commissioning, development 
and evaluation of services, to 
ensure they are right for us

challenge and support  
your staff to be the best 
workers they can be

lead by example and 
don’t forget what it is 
like to work directly 
with families

keep your promises and 
explain clearly when things 
have to change

show interest in us, 
get involved in our 
events, meetings and 
ceremonies

use your position 
responsibly to improve 
our lives and the  
services we use

show by your actions that you 
are proud to work for Coventry 
children and young people

are confident that the  
services in Coventry are  
delivered to the highest 
possible standard and  
meet our needs 

Thank you from
Coventry                        of Care Council
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